
  
  
  
  

  Thursday October 15 a Public Holiday to Celebrate Hijri New Year 

  October 08, 2015  

 

According to the announcement issued by Prime Minister on the occasion of the lunar New Year,
according to the Islamic Hijri calendar to all ministries and public departments. Accordingly the 
Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be off on Thursday Oct15, 2015.
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